
From: “Staltare, Cristina L.” <CStaltare@brownrudnick.com>

Subject: RE: Customer service follow up from April 25

Date: May 1, 2017 at 11:58:13 AM EDT

To: “BostonsBestBar@aol.com” <BostonsBestBar@aol.com>

Hi Dianna,

Tina was wonderful and we’ll definitely request her in the future now that she knows 

our event space. She was punctual and called ahead to run through the details.

I appreciate the good service, as always!

Thanks and we’ll be in touch for the next event.

 

Best,

Cristina

 

Cristina L. Staltare

Business Development Specialist

T: 617.856.8425

cstaltare@brownrudnick.com



From: “Staltare, Cristina L.” <CStaltare@brownrudnick.com>

Subject: RE: Customer service follow up from May 18

Date: May 24, 2016 at 2:40:12 PM EDT

To: “BostonsBestBar@aol.com” <BostonsBestBar@aol.com>

Hi Dianna,

Thanks for checking in about the event! Everything was great and Tom was  

a pleasure to work with. We’ll definitely be booking your services again in the future.

Thanks & I look forward to working with you again!

Best,

Cristina



From: “Souza, Kate C.” <KSouza@brownrudnick.com>

Date: June 11, 2014 at 2:36:15 PM EDT

To: BostonsBestBar@aol.com

Subject: RE: Customer service follow up from June 4....

Hi Dianna,

I apologize for the delay in getting back to you! I was not at the event  

but heard nothing but good things about Holly!

Thanks again so much for your quick response and ability to help us out.  

I will definitely keep you in mind for any upcoming events.

Many thanks!

Kate

 

Kate Souza

Events Specialist

T: 617.856.8329

Ksouza@brownrudnick.com


